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CERTIFIED MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

John Greenewald, Jr.

Dear Mr. Greenewald, Jr.:

This letter is the final response to your May 21, 2015, Freedom of Information Act (FOIA)
request for:

A copy of records, electronic or otherwise, of the following document: Using Stylistic Analysis
to Assess Threat Messages, DE-AC08-81NV10190, DOENV 101905, J.E. Peterson, Rand
Corporation.

We contacted the Nevada Field Office (NFO) about your request. The NFO searched and
located the following responsive records “Using Stylistic Analysis to Assess Threat Messages,
DE-AC08-81NV10190, DOENV 101905, J.E. Peterson, Rand Corporation”, dated October
1985. A review has been completed and it has been determined that the enclosed documents are
fully releasable to you in their entirety.

There are no fees chargeable to you for processing this request. If you have questions please
contact Mr. Roberto Marquez by e-mail at Roberto.Marquez@nnsa.doe.gov, or write to the
address above. Please reference Control Number FOIA 15-00208-R.

Sincerely,

Jane R. Summerson
Authorizing Official
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